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PIRANA 
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D005AA01

All the information on the Petzl PIRANA descenders recall can be 
found at www.petzl.co.nz by scanning the QR code opposite.

Petzl is recalling its PIRANA descenders

The affected products are PIRANA descenders (D005AA00 and D005AA01) with serial numbers between 19 F 0000000 000 
and 22 A 9999999 999, sold from July 2019 to January 2022.

Owners of these products should immediately stop using the descenders affected by this recall and can return them to the 
Petzl after-sales service in their country. They will be offered a refund. Petzl will pay for the return shipping costs.

PRESS RELEASE

Petzl is recalling its PIRANA descenders (D005AA00 and D005AA01) due to a drowning risk if the 
rope accidentally gets blocked in the blocking slot. Owners of these products should immediately 
stop using the descenders affected by this recall.




